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October 30, 2020  
ATTN: Alice Cosgrove  
Colorado Legislative Council  
 

Re: lnterbasin Compact Committee (IBCC) and Water Supply Reserve Fund (WSRF) Annual Reports  
 
Dear Ms. Cosgrove, 
  
Pursuant to section 37•7S-10S (4), Colorado Revised Statutes, "the lnterbasin Compact Committee (lBCC) 
shall submit an annual report to the House Rural Affairs and Agriculture Committee and the Senate 
Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee by October 31 concerning the status of compact 
negotiations and, in consultation with the Colorado Water Conservation Board (CWCB), how moneys 
from the Water Supply Reserve Fund were allocated during the previous twelve months for water 
activities approved by Basin Roundtables."  
 
On behalf of Russell George, Director of Compact Negotiations and Rebecca Mitchell, Director of CWCB, I 
am transmitting an electronic copy of the report entitled "lnterbasin Compact Committee Annual Report, 
2020" and an electronic copy of the report entitled "Water Supply Reserve Fund Annual Report, 2020" 
intending to perform full compliance with the above statutory section. These electronic copies are 
intended for your staff and each member of the above committees. Upon request, hard copies can be 
made available.  
 
Please let me know if there is anything more I can provide to you on this subject.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Russ Sands 
Section Chief - Water Supply Planning 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 


